
Assistive Technology Referrals

The Frazier School District utilizes the Intermediate Unit #1 for all Assistive Technology

(AT) referrals.

● The IEP team meets and identifies the need for Initial IU #1 AT Consultation

using the AT Considerations Checklists from IU #1.

● When it is determined to be necessary, the team will complete a Request for

Initial AT Planning Discussion online form. The person completing the form

needs to haveDIRECT knowledge of the student and their day-to-day activities.

● Current documents (IEP/ 504 and ER/ RR) must be submitted along with each

online request for services.

● A 1 hour meeting is scheduled with the IEP team to gather information and

develop an AT Action Plan. TaC staff will lead the discussion and all team

members will be able to contribute to the discussion/ notes collected.

● An AT Action Plan is developed by the team. This plan may include

implementation of existing supports and resources, trialing devices or software,

training and implementation support for team members, and site visits/

observations to revise action planning.

● The IEP is updated to reflect any changes/ revisions.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1y6S14q2K5RFB7_e1-W7TC9H2FK12wlhJ/view?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfG2le6_Zn8B8xuOaim5Gjv3QzwzDjDnZi-keib_nssxYwqFw/viewform

